


























Public Hearing 
American Rescue Plan (ARP) 

Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund (ESSER) 
North Zulch Independent School District 

 

July 1, 2021 at 6:30 pm 

 

Public Comment Meeting for NZISD will be held on July 1, 2021 at 6:30 pm in the Board 

Conference Room in North Zulch, Texas. NZISD is asking for public comment on its intent to 

apply for the American Rescue Plan (ARP), Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief 

(ESSER III) Federal Grant for funding. 

 

This application would provide funding to the district in two major categories. One area would 

address the student learning loss due to COVID-19 and the second area would address the safe 

re-opening of the public-school district. The application also deals with other areas related to 

COVID-19 issues such as retaining employees, operational needs of the school district due to 

COVID-19 issues, and teacher support. 

 

General specifics on the grant are as follows: 

• Time frame for the grant: Districts are allowed to spend funds until September 30, 2023 

• Districts will be required to follow all federal, state, and local regulations and 

requirements for federal grant administration and fiscal spending of funds 

• District entitlement for the grant for the 3-year period: $481,899 

 

For more information on the grant please contact: 

• Alan Andrus, Superintendent, by phone at 936-241-7100 extension 1701 or by email at 

admin@nzisd.org 

 

Thank you for your support! 

mailto:admin@nzisd.org
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